
 
 

      

 

 

 

 

  

 

February 11, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear RHS Parents,   
 
While the legacy and contributions of black Americans cannot be relegated to one 
month, February is recognized as Black History Month throughout the nation. To 
educate the general public and bring to light the accomplishments and 
contributions of people of African descent (especially in the United States), 
historian Carter G. Woodson first introduced the celebration of African-American 
contributions during the birthday week of Frederick Douglas. Over time, the week-
long celebration became known as Black History Month. 
 
We are pleased to announce that the National Achievers Society of Rolesville High 
School will host our first Black History Program, on Wednesday, February 20th, at 
6PM in the auditorium. 
 
We look forward to our parents supporting the students and their contributions to 
the program. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
National Achievers Society Advisors 
Dhedra Lassiter, Principal  
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ROLESVILLE HIGH SCHOOL 
Dhedra Lassiter, Principal 

 


